
 

 

 

 
Planning Department, 
Limerick City & County Council, 
Dooradoyle, 
Co. Limerick.                        

 

01/07/2024 

 

RE: Application to the environmental protection agency for a licence  

Enfield Broiler Breeders Limited    

Application No: LA011595 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

In relation to the above proposed application please see below; 

 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with the E.P.A. Acts 1992 to 2013 that Enfield Broiler 
Breeders Limited intend to apply to the Environmental Protection Agency (E.P.A.) for Licence 
for their poultry farm at Gorteen, Broadford, Co. Limerick. 

This enterprise is classed as: Activity Class 6.1 (a) ‘The rearing of poultry in installations where 
the capacity exceeds 40,000 places.”  

An Environmental Impact Assessment Report relating to this activity, will be submitted to the 
Agency as part of this application. 

 The environmental impact assessment report submitted to the Agency in accordance with 
section 83(2A)(d) of the Act of 1992, any information provided to the Agency under paragraph 
(e) or (f)(ii)(ll) of section 83(2A) of the Act of 1992, any opinion issued by the Agency under 
section 83(2A)(de) of the Act of 1992 on the scope of the environmental impact assessment 
report, and any further information, including reports and advice, relating to the environmental 
impact assessment as may be furnished to the Agency in the course of the Agency’s 
consideration of the application, shall each be made available on the Agency’s website and at 

the headquarters of the Agency. 

Submissions may be made in writing to the Agency in relation to the likely effects on the 
environment of the proposed activity within the period specified by the Agency on its website 
under Regulation 4(2)(c), and in accordance with section 87(2) of the Act of 1992, a proposed 
determination shall be published by the Agency on its website.  

A copy of the application for the licence may be inspected on the Agency’s website or inspected 
at or obtained from the headquarters of the Agency as soon as is practicable after the receipt 
by the Agency.  

 

 

 



 

 

Should you have any queries or require any further information please do not hesitate to 
contact us.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ricky Roycroft - BSc Agri.Bus. (Hons.) 
 

 


